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The Joint Meeting for 

healthy village program 

has been held on January 

every year since 2008.

The teams of Vientiane 

province and Oudmxay

province got together and 

reviewed the activities and 

results of the year and 

discussed the 

implementation plan for 

next year.

They traveled from 

Vientiane and Oudomxay

by driving 5-8 hours a ll the 

way. I started the new year 

in Luang Prabang every 

year for last 10 years from 

Lauang Prabang in Laos



The 10th Joint meeting at Luang Prabang on January 2017 



The participants enjoyed Luang Prabang foods and socialization  

at the local restaurants



Participants enjoyed the dinner party at the local restaurant

10th meeting on January 2017



Oudmxay

Fuand district, Vientiane

Luang Prabang



Views of the City of Luang Prabang and Night Market



The healthy village project 

started with fact finding 

survey on health volunteers 

and health service facility in 

Vientiane province and 

Oudmxay province in 

collaboration with provincial 

health office in 2007.



Commune Health Center in Vientiane and Oudmxay Province

Volunteers in Oudmxay



The first sunrise on Jan.1 2008. The new year activities 

has begun flying to Laos since the year of 2008



The first joint meeting in Luang Prabang on January 2008



The 2nd joint meeting at Luang Prabang on Jan.2009

Participants get together from traveling Oudmxay province

and Vientiane province to report activities and to develop the new year plan





Jan.2012

The Joint meeting at Luang Prabang in Jan.2012



Participants enjoyed short excursion after the meeting



The joint meeting at Kampot

province Cambodia, on 

Sep.2011 was held at Kampot

Provincial Health Office for 

the first time.

Dr.Soukphathai, and 

Dr.Pompenya shared the 

experiences of Laos with 

participants. 

Dr.Khun started the healthy 

village program at Kampot

province in Cambodia after 

the joint meeting.



The Participants enjoyed various local foods during the joint meeting














